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14 December 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

FOOTWEAR GUIDELINES 

 

Following the redevelopment of our small All-Weather Pitch, we will be using this facility in PE and Games sessions 

from January 2024.  

 

To ensure the correct and safe use of the facility, we ask that students wear either clean moulded studded boots 

or outdoor trainers. Metal studs and flat-soled trainers are not permitted. 

 

If your son is unsure whether his current footwear is appropriate for this facility, we ask that he speak to his PE or 

Games teacher for further guidance.  

 

Kind regards  

 

Luke Huelin  
Head of Physical Education   
lah@rgshw.com   
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